Croxley Green Residents Association

Treasurers Report to the AGM 13th March 2017
The accounts for the year ended 31st December 2016 have been prepared and independently reviewed.

We are most grateful to Mr Keith Wall for acting as Independent Examiner of the accounts and, on behalf of the Committee wish to express our gratitude to him. 
In 2016, as in 2015 and 2014, we did not publish The Resident. Our only income in the year was £1 deposit interest. We paid the grant of £2,915 received in 2015 from Steve Drury’s Herts County Council (HCC) local area fund to the Parish Council to purchase defibrillators. These have been purchased. An advantage of the Parish Council actually buying the defibrillators is that they were able to claim the VAT back.
The History Project expenditure of £104 in the year was covered by the grant from HCC (also thanks to Steve Drury) in 2014. This grant was ring fenced and the balance of £53 brought forward as at 31 December 2016 has now been used
Apart from the above, our expenditure in the year was only £55 for room hire and £79 for miscellaneous expenses.
Our balance carried forward is £3,091. 
I now ask this meeting to formally approve and accept the accounts for the year ended 31st December 2016.

Thank you.

Mary Mitchell

Treasurer

CGRA

